
Marián Opiela 

Vihorlatská 13 

 080 01 Prešov, Slovakia 

 

29 March 2010 

Mr Leroy Mallard 

The I.T Firm LTD 

12-18 Grosvenor Gardens 

London  

SW1W ODH 

GREAT BRITAIN 

 

Dear Mr Mallard 

 

I noticed with interest your advertisement for a programmer on your website. I believe that my 

enclosed CV will demonstrate that I have the experiences you seek. 

 

I recently graduated from Charles University in Prague with a degree in Information and 

Communication Technologies. I have always had a strong interest in computers. My high degree of 

motivation has been appreciated by my previous employers. I am very competent in program coding 

and improving new programs. 

 

I am confident that I can perform the job effectively, and I am excited about the idea of working for 
your firm. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Marián Opiela 

Marián Opiela 

 

 

 

 

Enclosure: 

Curriculum Vitae 


